Thanks to Anne Field for her report & photos.

Round Towers V Milltown, U9s, 3rd October 2015
Venue: Milltown

Thanks to Anne Field for her report and photos. 

Milltown and Round Towers u9 met on Saturday morning at 11am in Milltown. As arranged Round Towers travelled with younger girls to play a game while the u9 league match was taking place.

The game eventually won by Milltown by 2 points went close to the wire on many occasions as each side went in front throughout the game. Both teams played with a full set of 9 players with the younger girls playing a challenge match alongside.

The match was well refereed by Aimee O Neill a senior player with Milltown club. The standard of football and skills displayed were excellent by both teams.....watch this space Kildare Senior LGFA team…
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